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London Borough of Camden 
Camden Town Hall 
Argyll Street 
LONDON 
WC1H 8EQ 
 
 
Our ref: 0002367.ayb 
 
 
Dear Mr Kirby, 
 
KING’S CROSS STATION – ENVIRONMENTAL STATEMENT FOR NEW 
WESTERN CONCOURSE 
 
Environmental Resources Management (ERM) is undertaking an Environmental 
Impact Assessment (EIA) for the above proposed development at King’s Cross 
Station.  The client has asked its environmental consultants, ERM, to prepare an 
Environmental Scoping Report outlining the overall approach to the EIA, the 
environmental topics to be included in the EIA and the assessment 
methodologies to be used.   
 
We recognise that consultation is a key part of the EIA process and a copy of the 
Environmental Scoping Report is therefore enclosed for your information and 
comment.  The document is provided as a means of informing you about the 
EIA, but should not be taken as a definitive statement of the scheme. 
 
In order to allow your comments to be taken into account early in the EIA 
process, it is important that they be put in writing to arrive no later than three 
weeks from the date of this letter – either by letter or e-mail.  I would be grateful 
if you would direct any comments you have with regard to the Environmental 
Scoping Report to myself at the above address. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Alistair Billington 
Senior Consultant

 
 


